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Chef Q Pork Slice 1Kg 
 
 Best before: All dates up to and including 20/12/2024 
 

 
 
 

Chef Q Pty Ltd is conducting a recall of the above product. The product has been 
available for sale at independent Asian grocers in VIC. 
 

Problem: The recall is due to the presence of an undeclared allergen (milk).  
 

Food safety hazard: Any consumers who have a milk allergy or intolerance may 
have a reaction if the product is consumed. 
 

What to do: Consumers who have a milk allergy or intolerance should not 
consume this product. Consumers should return the product to the place of 
purchase for a full refund. Any consumers concerned about their health should 
seek medical advice.  
 
For further information please contact: 
  

Chef Q Pty Ltd 
https://chefq.com.au 

 

 
 


